
From: Kathi Robinson [mailto:bouterious@icloud.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 3:13 PM 
To: HED Exhibits <HED.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB 2419/introduced 
 
Please continue to support our gifted and talented students in Oregon. 
 
Kathi Bouterious Robinson, EdD 
4600 NW Malhuer Avenue 
Portland, OR 97229-2848 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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